
ATTACHMENT H: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT – ADDENDA (#1) 
 
If the Owner makes any changes to this RFQ or responds to any questions 
before the deadline, an addendum will be issued. Addenda will be emailed to 
every individual on record as receiving the RFQ from the Distribution Register 
maintained by the Owner’s Procurement Officer, and will be posted to the 
Town’s website at www.dedham-ma.gov/MunicipalCampus. 
 
As the RFQ is being made available through the website, it is necessary for 
prospective Respondents to confirm receipt of addenda by this 
Acknowledgment of Receipt form. Please return the information below to the 
Owner’s Procurement Officer as acknowledgment that you have received the 
addenda. 
 
Only those companies or individuals shown on the Distribution Register will 
receive addenda. Responses from companies or individuals not 
acknowledging addenda may be rejected as not responsive. 
 
Name of Company or Individual         
 
Name / Title of Contact           
 
Address             
 
              
 
Telephone numbers           
 
Email addresses            
 
              
 
Contact Signature            

Date 

This form is required with the RFQ Response. 
 

http://www.dedham-ma.gov/MunicipalCampus

